
March 14, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern 

This letter is to acknowledge the success of the Music on Patio Pilot program 

in the Gerrard India Bazaar BIA. Spearheaded by Councillor Paula Fletcher, 

this pilot was a exceptional way of activating BIA and making patios and the 

area more inviting to customers. Efforts and resources dedicated towards the 

pilot were completely justified. Gerrard India Bazaar BIA member businesses 

and its patrons were extremely happy with the success of the program as it 

animated the bazaar and helped us reinforce confidence in the community.  

We would love to see the program come back this year in 2022. 

on behalf of Board of Management  
Gerrard INDIA BAZARR BIA 

1426 Gerrard St East, Toronto, ON M4L1Z6, | gibbia@gerrardindiabazaar.com 

Tasneem Bandukwala, Manager, Gerrard India Bazaar BIA
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